
UPDATE
WAUSAU WEST
CONSTRUCTION

The Music Department has
moved into their newly

remodeled rooms!

JANUARY 2024

The Auditorium and Main Office are currently under construction
along with the Phy. Ed. locker rooms.



The beginning of
the new Choir

room.

All moved in!

Ready to move in!

WAUSAU WEST
CONSTRUCTION

UPDATE 

WE'RE
BUILDING!

LAYING THE
FOUNDATIONS
OF YOUR DREAM



All moved in!

The beginning of
the new

Orchestra room.

Ready to move in!



The beginning of
the new Band

room.

Ready to move in!

All moved in!


